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From the SERIES Editors

Starting with the third volume of a new series of “Polish Contributions in New World Archaeology”  
the range of subjects presented in the peer-reviewed series (see: www.archeo.uj.edu.pl/contributions) 
has been broadened: it is no longer limited to the publication of results of only Polish investigations 
in the Pre-Columbian archaeology, anthropology and ethnohistory but the series publishes papers from 
a broader group of researchers dealing with this subject area. For this reason the title of the series has 
been modified to: “Contributions in New World Archaeology”. The publishers of the series continue 
to be the Institute of Archaeology of the Jagiellonian University and the Polish Academy of Arts and 
Sciences.

The new policy, namely the broader range of topics and wider group of authors is realized in this 
volume which publishes papers presented at the 1st Cracow Maya Conference held at the Jagiellonian 
University in Cracow, between 25th and 27th of February, 2011.
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